
New police officers on Formentera

Today Ana Juan, president of the Consell, swore in a new interim officer of the Formentera
Local Police (PLF) and welcomed the three new students who will complete the basic training
course for local police officers at the Balearic School of Public Administration (
Escola Balear d'Administració Pública, EBAP
) and who are expected to perform practica on the local force this summer. Josep Marí, interior
councillor, and Félix Ramos, chief of the PLF, also attended.

  

The PLF has a staff of 16 officers, three of whom are currently in training. In the summer, the
force is expected to reach 19 officers, including the trainees now starting the course.
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